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Town Clerk

Subject: FW: Parish Visit

 
 

From: Hayden, Joe (CEO)   
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2023 7:56 AM 
To:  
Subject: Parish Visit 
 

Good morning  
 
Our Leader, Councillor Nigel Barker, is reaching out to all Parish Councils with an offer to attend a 
future Parish meeting so that he can introduce himself and to give you the opportunity to raise any 
major concerns that the Council may be able to help with.  
 
If your Parish Council is interested in taking up the offer please let me know, and if you can 
provide proposed meeting dates/times I’ll see how I can work these around the Leader’s diary.   
 
Regards 
Joe  
 
Joanne Hayden  
Cabinet, Civic and Support Team Leader 
North East Derbyshire District Council 
2013 Mill Lane 
Wingerworth 
Chesterfield 
S42 6NG 
 

 You don't often get email from joe.hayden@ne-derbyshire.gov.uk. Learn why this is important  


